
 

VUENOW INFRATECH LIMITED 
CIN: L62099MH1993PLC074167 

  Reg. Office: Unit No. 406 & 407, A Wing, Atrium, Near ACME Plaza, Andheri Kurla Road, Andheri East 
Mumbai – 400059, Maharashtra  

E-Mail-goodvalueirrigationltd@gmail.com Website: https://www.vuenowinfratech.co.in 
 

December, 02, 2024 

 
To, 
The Manager 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 

Scrip Code: 531997 
ISIN: INE164D01010 
 
Subject: Non-Disclosure of Reasons for Delay in Submission of Financial Results for the Period/half 
Year ended September 30, 2024 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is for your information and record that Vuenow Infratech Limited, Scrip Code (531997) informed 
the exchange through Corporate announcement on November 8th, 2024, at (15:47:37) about the 
Board meeting scheduled for November 14, 2024, for following agenda item : 
 

1) To Approve the Standalone Unaudited Financial Statements for the period ended September 
30, 2024.  
 

Subsequently, on November 14, 2024, the Company issued a further communication under 
Regulation 29(1) by intimating about adjournment of Board meeting before 2 working days which was 
rescheduled for November 20, 2024 for the same agenda items. 
 
In accordance with the provisions of Regulation 33(3) of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, the 
Company acknowledges the requirement to disclose the reasons for the delay in submitting the 
financial results by the due date. We would like to clarify that the delay in approval was not 
intentional.  
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This is due to the fact that the Companies was facing challenges in allocating enough manpower 
and systems to prepare accurate financial statements due to which auditor required more time to 
complete their review and Issues related to the reconciliation of accounts and discrepancies in 
reporting results in delay for the submission for preparation of financial results for the quarter and 
half year ended 30th September, 2024. 
 
Hence, despite the best efforts put in by the management, the Company could not close its 
financials within the stipulated timelines as laid down in SEBI Regulations, 2015.  
 
However, going forward, we will strive to ensure that the Company’s Accounts will be closed within 
the stipulated in SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 
 
We request you to kindly condone the delay and assure you that we will make all possible efforts to 
adhere to the regulations in to henceforth. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Vuenow Infratech Limited 
(Formerly Known as Good Value Irrigation Limited) 
 
 
Rahul Anandrao Bhargav 
Managing Director & CFO 
DIN: 08548577 
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